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Sunday 6/4 – Pentecost Sunday
9:00 am St. Cyril’s and St. Mary’s Parishioners

Monday 6/5 – Feast of St. Boniface -Latin
Mass- Adoration begins
6:00 pm Stan Kresic
Our Lady of Peace prayer group will meet after
Mass.

Wednesday 6/7 – The Close of Adoration
6:00 pm +Billy Mikula by Chris Mikula

Sunday 6/11 – The Most Holy Trinity
9:00 am For the Intention of Gloria Snow

Monday 6/12 10th week in Ordinary Time -
Latin Mass- Adoration begins
6:00 pm For the Labor Mariae Sisters
Our Lady of Peace prayer group will meet after
Mass

Wednesday 6/14 – The Close of Adoration
6:00 pm +Jim Dumsky by Teresa Dumsky and
Family

Sunday 6/18 – The Most Holy Blood and
Body of Christ.
9:00 am For the Living and Deceased members
of the Kriz Family.
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6/4 Lisa LeMay
6/11 Tom Topi
6/18 Stan Salva
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Paul Olinskey
Volunteer
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May 21 and 28, 2017 $1,856.00
Peter's Pence 471.00
Building fund donations 1,520.00
Mass Stipends 90.00

Please pray for the sick and suffering
members of our parish:
Jane Carpenter, Jim Visnich, Dorothy Lucas,
Ruby Tapko, John & Dorothy Cardenas, Emil
Dykal, Jeff Workman, Lucille Carr, Jason
Hale, Sophia Halastik, Sue and Butch Hale,
Karen Williamson, James Collins, Jo Marie
Ragusa, John Mikula, Jason Julian, Dorothy
Halastik, Anthony Koehler, Patricia Cholak
Weaver, Charles and Mary Lou Woods,
Richard Perez, John Connelly, Michael
Cholak, Pat Stefancik and Annie Moran.
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A lifelong Sugar Creek resident and St.
Cyril's parishioner, Jerry Novak, passed away
May 21, 2017. A memorial Mass was held at
St. Cyril's on May 24. Our condolences to
Katherine, Karen, Jean, Randy and all family
members.

The Novak family would like to thank
everyone for their kindness and generosity
these last months. As Mother has said many
times - we have felt "wrapped" in love. May
God bless all of your families. Thank you so
much - the Novak's.

For bulletin announcements, mass intentions
contact Mary Puhr at 816 -769-5177.

June 4, today is Altar Society Sunday. The
rosary will be recited at 8:40 am. After Mass
the meeting will be downstairs in the parish hall.
All ladies are invited to attend.

Today is also CCRC Sunday. The donation
container is in back of Church. The proceeds go
to help the needy families of Sugar Creek.
Through gifts like ours, this past March and

April they were able to help provide services to
78 needy households in Sugar Creek.

Sugar Creek Slavic Festival is June 9 and 10,
2017. The Altar Society will have a Baked
Booth inside the Mike Onka Hall. The parish
will have a booth on the lower level. We will be
serving croation stew and crepes "palachinka".
A signup sheet will be in back of Church for the
Parish Booth. We will need to prepare the stew
for cooking at the festival. We will be cutting
the meat and vegetables up on Thursday night at
6 pm. Cutting boards and knifes would be
helpful in the prep work. Please bring along
with your apron for the fun and camaraderie!

BROOMS ARE BACK: Altar Society has
Kitchenette Brooms for sale, $10.00 each. They
will be available in back of Church or call
Teresa Dumsky, 816-461-0077.

Sugar Creek Parks & Recreation – Picnic in
the Park. This will be held June 13 at Harrison
Park or Mike Onka Hall depending on the
weather. They will provide the meal for this
event. Cost will be $8.00 per person. They will
have entertainment, good food and fellowship
with our community.

St. Mary's News:
Labor Mariae Sisters - Official beginning of
the Labor Mariae Sisters. On Friday, June
9th, there will be a Solemn High Mass (in the
Extraordinary Form) in honor of Our Lady,
Mother of Divine Grace, offered on the
occasion of the beginning of Labor Mariae
and entrance of the first postulants. The
schedule for the afternoon is as follows: 12:00
Noon Solemn High Mass followed by a light
luncheon in the parish hall. 2:30 Silent
Eucharistic adoration 3:00 pm Benediction of
the Blessed Sacrament, followed by a
procession of the Blessed Sacrament to
Immaculate Heart of Mary Chapel (in the
Ministry Center), the blessing of the chapel
and the blessing of Mater Divinae Gratiae
Convent. If you intent to participate in the
luncheon, please call the parish office (252-
0121) to inform them, that they will know
how many people to expect.
On Sunday, June 11th, there will be an open
house at Maater Divinae Gratiae Convent after
all the Holy Masses. Feel free to come and to
see where the Sisters live! The location is right
across the street from Father Matthew’s
residence.

The Knights of Columbus Council from St.
Ann’s Church will be giving out rosaries in
honor of Father’s Day June 18 here at St.
Cyril’s after Mass. Thank you in advance for
this kind gesture.

Happy Birthday Today to the Catholic
Church! The color of Pentecost is red and the
priest wears red vestments on this day to
honor the blood that was shed for us.


